
 
 05/11/2020 

 

NOTICE 

 
The classes for the students admitted to the first year of the academic session would 

commence from 18
th

 November 2020 as per the notification issued by University of Delhi. 

All those students who have been admitted in Shaheed Rajguru College of Applied Sciences 

for Women are requested to fill their details by using the following link. 

https://forms.gle/ys384BqbsaTkpsxQ7 

This information would be used for further communications. You are all kindly requested to 

read the instructions carefully and fill your details. 

                   

(Dr. Punita Saxena)        (Dr. Payal Mago) 

Nodal Officer, Admissions         Principal 
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